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Chairman, Advisory Committee gg?”a Rdg
on Reactor Safeguards 199s
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555
Gentlemen:
One (1) copies of the following Categ: ry B documents are transmitted

for information of the Committee:

Letter from Northern States Power Company dated
July 18, 1977 transmitting Revision No. 4 to
Monticello Security Plan,

The above listed document containrs privileged data that is currently being
withheld from public disclosure pursuant to 10 CFR Part 2. It should not
be discussed with r2rsons outside NRC or the company involved and should
be stored in a manne, that 1ts contents do not become available to
unauthorized persons. If the document concerns physical security plans

it should be returned to the Records Facilities Branch of the Division of
DOCgme"t Control (Room 042 - Bethesda) when it has served the Committee's
need.

Sincerely,

ol B Gl

Karl R. Goller, Assistant Director
for Operating Reactors
Division of Operating Reactors

Enclosures:
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